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October 5, 2020

After careful consideration, it was decided that Halloween Trick or Treating will be allowed in the City
of Linwood on Saturday, October 31 from 6pm until 8om. However, the Linwood Police Department
will not be closing neighborhood streets this year due to the current Coronavirus restrictions. | believe
that the decision to allow children to trick or treat falls upon the child’s parent or guardian. With that
being said, please make sure you are following all CDC recommendations and practicing social
distancing, sanitizing hands and wearing masks when appropriate.

If you are a resident that does not wish to participate in Halloween, please utilize the age-old rule of
turning off your porch light and not answering your door. | am asking all parents or guardians to
accompany your children or explain this rule to them so that non-participating residents can feel safe in
their home while you are enjoying trick or treating.

Wishing you a Safe and Happy Halloween,

John Hamilton
Chief of Police



